Dear _______,

I am one of your constituents, and I vote. I have attached a very important letter from the Texas Neighborhood Coalition (TNC) to all Texas Legislators.  That letter has been or will be delivered to your office by hand in the next few days.
 
In the letter, TNC, with the support of hundreds of signatories and thousands of voters across Texas, urges you and all other legislators in the strongest possible terms to oppose any “preemption” bill that might be introduced in the current legislative session that would in any way undermine or weaken the power of cities to decide via their zoning ordinances where short-term rentals of homes may operate, and the regulations that must be followed in areas where these mini-hotels are permitted to do business.  This is a quintessential matter of local control by elected officials who are closest to the terrain and their communities -- and answerable to voters there.
 
I fully endorse TNC’s message to you to oppose any such pork-barrel bills.  I thank you in advance for your support.

